
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 

 

 

Pursuant to the Memorandum from the Executive Secretary, Office of the 

President, dated 16 March 2020, on Community Quarantine Over the Entire Luzon and 

Further Guidelines for the Management of the Coronovirus Disease 2019, all suppliers, 

contractors, and consultants of the Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) are 

hereby advised that all proceedings and procurement-related activities of the PCC 

Bids and Awards Committee (e.g., sale of bidding documents, submission of bids, 

opening of bids, pre-bid conferences, negotiations, submission of additional 

documents, postings of securities, etc.) are suspended until further notice. 

 

For information and guidance. 

 

 

      ATTY. JOSEPH MELVIN B. BASAS 
            Chairperson 

   PCC Bids and Awards Committee 
 

   


